
Martin Livestock LLC 

Market Report 

September 25, 2023 

We had a light run of weigh ups of 65 hd with 4 cow buyers. The market was steady on all classes of 

cattle. We will be having a weigh up sale Monday October 2 at 11 mst. We have moved our yearling sale 

to October 16th with our calf sale.  Our fall schedule is lining up nicely with room to add more cattle to 

each sale. Please get in contact with Joe 605-515-0257 or Trent 605- 454-0658 to come out and visit 

with you about your cattle. 

 

Market Report 

Wayne Bond                             5 blk cows               1106            121.00 

                                                    1 blk cow                1325            117.00 

                                                    1 blk cow                1450            115.00 

                                                    1 blk cow               1495             108.00 

Tanner Lafferty                        1 blk cow                1460            118.00 

Taylor Assman                         3 blk cows               1228           110.50 

Wes Risse                                 1 Bull                        1930            124.50 

                                                   1 Bull                        2090            123.50 

Avery May                               1 Bull                        1685             120.50 

Chris Knecht                           1 Bull                        1805              118.50   


